
Notice for MAP certified staff:

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, DDS service providers are experiencing a severe shortage 
of MAP Certified staff to administer medications. As a MAP Certified person, if you have any 
availability, would you kindly consider helping providers with this urgent need by covering 
medication administration times in their programs?  If you are interested, please follow this 
link (click here) for a list of service provider contacts and their location of need for medication 
coverage.  If you have issues with the link, please copy and paste the following address.  You
are being directed to the announcements page on mapmass.com.
https://mapmass.com/mod/page/view.php?id=3475&forceview=1

 
Notice for Licensed staff:
Calling all Nurses!
 
Do you have time in your day?  As a licensed nurse, would you like some extra income with a
minimal time commitment?  Do you want the opportunity to assure that individuals with 
developmental disabilities receive their medications as prescribed? If so, there are providers 
who could use your help to administer medications to those who are unable to do so 
independently.  Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, there is a major shortage of MAP Certified 
staff to administer medications in DDS programs. We are in desperate need of your help to 
just administer medications! You select the site and when you are available.  For more 
information on sites in need and provider contacts, please follow this link.  (click here)  If you 
have issues with the link, please copy and past the following address.  You are being directed
to the announcements page on mapmass.com. 
https://mapmass.com/mod/page/view.php?id=3475&forceview=1
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